
  

 

February 1, 2024 
 
Jodi Schreiber 
Fremont Paving & Redi-Mix, Inc. 
839 Mackenzie Ave, 
PO Box 841 
Canon City, CO 81215 
 
RE:      Two Rivers - File No. M-1998-038, 
 Amendment Application (AM-1) 
 Amendment 1 
 
Dear Jodi Schreiber: 
 
On January 22, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your 112c Construction 
Materials Reclamation Permit Amendment application for the Two Rivers, which is located in Pueblo 
County.  Preliminary review of the information received determined that the following additional 
information must be received before the Division can consider your application complete and technical 
review can begin.  Thus, your application is incomplete for the purposes of filing as of February 1, 2024. 
 
Per Rule 1.4.5(2)(b)(iii), an affidavit that notice signs were posted on-site pursuant to Rule 1.6.2(1)(b) is 
missing from application package.  
 
Per Rule 6.4.16, Exhibit P should include a list of municipalities and the address of the general offices within 
two (2) miles of mining operation. The Town of Boone’s general office address is not provided in Exhibit P.  
 
You have sixty (60) days from February 1, 2024 to submit all necessary documents that the Division needs 
for the application to be considered filed.  If, at the end of the sixty day period, by April 8, 2024, the 
application has not been determined to be complete and filed, the Division may deny the application and 
terminate the application file. 
 
This letter shall not be construed to mean that there are no other technical deficiencies in your application.  
The Division will review your application to determine whether it is adequate to meet the requirements of 
the Act after submittal of all required items. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567 x 8110, or by email at 
Jocelyn.carter@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
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Jocelyn L. Carter 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Ec: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
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